
Recognizing Legislators and Others Who Make A Difference Legislatively 

Chapters can honor legislators and others involved in the legislative process who have made a 
difference by submitting an application for a Legislative Certificate of Appreciation to the Illinois 
State Organization Legislation Committee by February 1.  In distant past years this honor was 
awarded to legislators, other elected officials, lobbyists, legislative office staff, organizational 
leaders from groups affecting legislation, and others.  We recently have only been recognizing 
legislators, but the committee decided to go back to recognizing anyone who is working 
diligently to promote legislation in alignment with our goals and purposes.  

To nominate a person for a Legislative Certificate of Appreciation, a chapter leader needs to go 
to the DKG Illinois State Organization website www.deltakappagamma.org/IL, click on 
Committees and then Legislation.  In this section is a 4-page document with information about 
the Certificates, Guidelines, and the 2-page application.  Applications are due electronically to 
Legislation Chair, Janet Kilgus, at djkilgus@frontier.com no later than February 1, 2020. 

Certificates will be awarded at the DKG Illinois State Organization Convention, April 24-26, 
2020, in St. Louis.  In the past these have been presented at the breakfast on Sunday morning. 

Janet Kilgus, Legislation Committee Chair 


